
FILE NO. 21-0979 
 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the Coordinated Street Furniture Program public 
toilet transition plan. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. INSTRUCT the City Administrative Officer (CAO) to identify $2,185,030 in funding for the six-
month temporary toilet transition plan.   

 
2. INSTRUCT Bureau of Street Services (BSS), in consultation with homeless service providers, 

and with the assistance of the Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA) and CAO, to identify funding and 
report with recommendations to move forward with a permanent replacement plan for the 14 
toilets currently a part of the Coordinated Street Furniture program within 60 days as well as 
recommendations on the feasibility and cost of implementing a citywide public toilet program.  

 
3. INSTRUCT BSS to negotiate with OUTFRONT Media JC Decaux, LLC for continued use of the 

existing automated public toilets. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the BSS. Neither the CAO nor the CLA has completed a 
financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on November 24, 2021, your Public Works Committee considered a BSS report 
relative to the Coordinated Street Furniture Program public toilet transition plan. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the BSS’s recommendations 
as amended, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
DE LEÓN  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
KORETZ  ABSENT 
 
ME 11/24/21 
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